
Ben Taylor Named  

Pioneer Student of  the Month 

 Pioneer Career and Technology 

announces  Ben Taylor the September 

2018  Student of the Month.  

 Taylor is a senior in the Health 

Assistant program at Pioneer.  He was 

nominated by his Health Assistant 

Instructor, Mrs. Crain.  He is from 

Lexington High School and is the son of 

Julie and Jeff Taylor. 

 Taylor enjoys hiking, camping and 

hanging out with friends.   

 Pioneer has provided Taylor with an 

opportunity to get a head start in his 

career field and shown him the vast 

number of jobs available.   

 In the future, Taylor expects to 

attend college to become a Registered 

Nurse. 
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